
BROOKSIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
PARENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING

 Date:  June 9, 2022

Meeting Attendees: Sheena El Nasher (President), Linda Hume (Treasurer), Shivani Nim (Secretary), 
Naomi Loo, Nicole Palmer, Anca Houghton, Rano Langlois, Parm Middar (Principal), Megan Ottenbreit (Vice-
Principal). Absent: Gulzar Dean (Vice-President)

1) Welcome @ 1:09 pm:  Round table Introductions

2)   Approval of May 2022 Meeting Minutes:  Approved by Erin, Seconded by Shivani

3)   Approval of Agenda:  Approved by Parm, Seconded by Erin 

4)   Principals Report:  Admin is gearing up for next year, we have finished hiring all staff for following year.
- Would like to get a date on the calendar for Septembers ‘Meet the teacher and PAC BBQ’- possible 
date September 15th?
-Teachers Wish List for next year has been started.  So far only ‘Tennis’ on the list.

5)   Vice-Principals Report:  
-Megan presented a ‘Thank You’ poster from the Kindergarten class for the PAC that helped pay for 
their trip to the Aquarium.

6)  Treasurers Report:  
-Fun Lunch so far has made: $2958.96

-Gurveen Lit (Librarian) is asking for money towards the purchase of new library iPads.  The current 
ones are old and outdated.  She has priced them out through the district and was given a quote of 
about $4000.     VOTE:  ALL IN FAVOUR to allocate $4000 of the 2022/2023 budget to new iPAD 
technology for the Library. 

7)  DPAC: Nothing to Report

8)  New Items:  

-Yearbooks (Erin):  Entourage has agreed to refund everyone who purchased a yearbook through their 
website an amount of $5 Canadian.  This was for the confusion of the list price being actually $15 
American dollars and not $15 Canadian.

-Games Day: PAC will be running a concession during Games Day.  Volunteers needed (Naomi Loo, 
Shivani, Nicole, Faris, Anca have all offered help out).  Parm will be handing out ice cream treats to all 
students.

-Hot Lunch: Same Day as Games Day.  Erin and Amun will focus on Hot Lunch that day.



-Grade 7 Grad:  Organization is coming along.  Ceremony will begin at 9:00am (doors open 
@8:40am for parents).  There will be time for pictures before lunch will be served.  After lunch grade 7’s 
will enjoy bouncy castles, Photo Booth, games, etc.

-Voting for New PAC Executive for 2022/2023 School Year : 

President: Sheena El Nasher (to remain the same). VOTE:  ALL IN FAVOUR
Vice President: Rano Langlois has put her name forward. VOTE:  ALL IN FAVOUR
Treasurer: Linda Hume (to remain the same). VOTE: ALL IN FAVOUR
Secretary:  Erin Scott has put her name forward. VOTE: ALL IN FAVOUR

Grade 7 Parent Rep (Non-Executive Role):  Shivani Nim would like to take this role on.

-
9) Meeting adjourned @ 1:54pm

Next PAC meeting TBD in Sept. 2022

Signed:  _______________________________________            Brookside Elementary PAC President
   Sheena El Nashar

Signed: ________________________________________           Brookside Elementary PAC Secretary
           Erin Scott 


